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17th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

YEAR 5 EXPLORERS PROGRAMME – MIDDLEWICH HIGH SCHOOL 
 

We are delighted to announce an exciting opportunity for Year 5 students to join our EXPLORERS 
programme.  We are inviting students from our partner primaries to engage together in a range of 
challenging and stimulating activities, which will further stretch their thinking skills.  We are very 
happy to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in the programme.  
 
The sessions will take place on Tuesday evenings, with pupils arriving from 3:30 for a 3:45 start. 
Sessions will last for an hour and will be taught by one or more of our staff at Middlewich High 
School. Our current high achieving students will also be there to assist. Subjects we will be offering 
include English, Maths, Science, MFL, Computing, PE, Geography and Art. 
 
The EXPLORER sessions will take place on the following dates (all Tuesdays): 

 

Week of: Department/Staff 

HT3 

30/01/2024 Science 

06/02/2024 English 

13/02/2024 Geography 

HT4 

27/02/2024 Computing/Enterprise 

05/03/2024 Maths 

12/03/2024 Modern Foreign Languages 

19/03/2024 Art/Technology 

26/03/2024 Physical Education 
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Pupils can arrive at Reception any time between 3.30-3:45pm, where they will be met by some of 
our prefects and members of the high school staff. They will have time for a drink and a snack before 
the session starts. Parents/carers can then arrive in reception to pick up their children at 4.40pm. 
 
If you would like your child to take advantage of this exciting programme, please complete the 
Google Form ‘C’, which can be reached via the link below: 

https://forms.gle/2SUSYqxTRyBmEzZL7 
 
If you are unable to attend, please can you also access the form and select ‘no’ so that we will know 
to offer the place to someone else.   
 
Spaces will be limited, so please return the forms by 3pm on Thursday 25th January 2024. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon.  

 
Miss Karen Holt 
Assistant Headteacher - Culture & Inclusion 
Middlewich High School 
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